Michael Sullivan

The shellfish industry is expanding on Harstine Island. I am a property owner in which Seattle
Shelfish has made an application to install oyster bed racks. This would occur in my front yard. I do
not want the application of pesticides to be aproved!!! This will set a precedense that the industry
will continuously reference and agenecies will then approve.

Concerns:

How would the sprayed application once atomized be prevented from spreading to my property and
my family and animals from breathing it? What are the studies on the effects of pesticide on humans
that will be in the effected area? Application can not be prevented from becoming airborne and
impacting local residents and animals.

What independent research has been done by DOE; not just data provided by the industry? Can you
provide data?



